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Dear Parent/Guardians: 
 
Your child will be participating in the 2024 New Jersey Graduation Proficiency Assessment (NJGPA) on  
March 11-14, 2024.  This is a state-mandated assessment, required for all 11th-grade students to take in 
preparation for graduation.  The NJGPA is aligned to the grade 10 New Jersey Student Learning 
Standards for English language arts, algebra I, and geometry.  See the table below for testing dates and 
times: 
 

Test Date Units Length of Time 
ELA March 11 1 90 minutes 
ELA March 12 1 90 minutes 

Math March 13 1 90 minutes 
Math March 14 1 90 minutes 

 
All testing will take place in the morning, adjusting the daily schedule.  Once testing is completed, the 
students will resume their normal schedule.  Testing times are not flexible, so please ensure your child 
arrives on time and well-rested for school. If there is a delayed opening or closure, testing will be 
rescheduled.  If your child is absent during any of the testing days, there will be an opportunity for your 
child to make up the test on March 19-22, 2024. Please note, if your child does not complete the 
required state testing, he or she will be expected to make it up either in the summer or fall of 2024.   
 
Please be aware your child will have the opportunity to participate in practice tests, as provided by the 
New Jersey Department of Education.  He or she will be utilizing instructional time in preparation for the 
upcoming assessments.   The link below offers additional information and parent resources provided by 
the NJDOE.   

https://nj.mypearsonsupport.com/njgpa 
 

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Lisa Howell 
Supervisor of Curriculum and Instruction 
 
LH : dhs 


